Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2010 10:04 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO2966

From: Harold Mendoza [mailto:hmendoza@nicametals.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2010 7:20 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: dstefani@Ipfire.org; Dizon, Cherylanne, Zone 7; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2966

To all parties,
We are no longer in business. We are looking to file for bankruptcy very soon.

Harold Mendoza

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 9:00 AM

To: 'hmendoza@nicametals.com'

Cc: 'dstefani@lpfire.org'; Dizon, Cherylanne, Zone 7; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2966

Dear Responsible Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002966.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



